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Dear Parent / Carer      15th April 2024 
Y4 Egyptian Day 

 
As you know, we have had a very enjoyable start to our creative curriculum last term 
studying all aspects of Ancient Egypt. As a way of celebrating the end of this project we 
have organised an Egyptian Day on Friday 19th April where the children will experience 
a range of activities based around Ancient Egyptian life. On this day, we would like the 
children to dress up as an Ancient Egyptian. They will also need to bring in a packed 
lunch please.  
(If you are entitled to FSM and would like the kitchen to provide a packed lunch, then 
please email the office student@hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk by 3.30pm on Tuesday 
16th April) 
 
As part of this topic, we will be making flatbread. We are have learnt lots about Ancient 
Egypt and the children will be using this to design their own recipe for flatbread. We will 
be celebrating with a banquet on Egyptian Day where the children get to eat their bread 
with other traditional food. The school will provide basic ingredients (flour, butter, salt) 
as well as other items for the children to enjoy with their bread!  The two extra 
ingredients that they chose last term, to add into the recipe, need to be provided by the 
children (fruit/vegetable and herb/spice). The children will need to bring these 
ingredients in on Thursday as they will be baking their bread on Thursday and Friday 
morning, ready for the feast on Egyptian Day.  
 
We have also been offered a fantastic theatre workshop from the Aesop Theatre 
company: ‘Search for the Lost Tomb’. With this workshop and the cooking of the 
flatbread, we are asking for a donation of £4.00.  Please go to Arbor to pay your 
contribution, thank you for your support with making these extra activities feasible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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